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A.
Confidentiality Notice

This document and the information contained therein is the property of Stellar Healthcare.

This document contains information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. It must not be used by, or its contents reproduced or otherwise copied or disclosed without the prior consent in writing from Stellar Healthcare.
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At Stellar Healthcare, all our doctors are expected to follow the good medical practice guidelines set by the GMC.

Good Medical Practice sets out the principles and values on which good practice is founded; these principles together describe medical professionalism in action.

The guidance is addressed to doctors, but it is also intended to let the public know what they can expect from their doctors when using our services.

The link below is to the good medical practice guidelines and at Stellar Healthcare this guidance will always be made available to all the team either by paper or electronic format.
General Medical Council - Regulating Doctors to ensuring good medical practice:
http://www.gmc-uk.org/guidance/good_medical_practice.asp
Please be aware that the Good Medical Practice Guidelines was last reviewed and revised and published by the GMC on 25th March 2013 and came into effect on 22nd April 2013.
In order to ensure all clinicians keep up-to-date with clinical standards and guidance, the company has regular clinical meetings to discuss, review and implement the latest clinical evidence, e.g. NICE guidance and PACE (Prescribing and Clinical Effectiveness) bulletins.

In addition, all clinicians are required to evidence continuing professional development as part of their appraisal process.
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